
Duvall is committed to helping a variety of charitable causes and events each year.  While we are honored to 
receive many charitable requests, the number of requests we get exceeds our annual budget.  

We have defined the following priorities for giving back to the community in the form of company time and 
resources:

	 1. Our Duvall Family and charities dear to us – Hunger, Animals
	 2. The Charleston Hospitality Community
	 3. Our Azalea Drive neighbors

To be considered for a donation, please make sure that your organization is recognized as tax exempt under 
Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code and email the details of your event to info@duvallevents at 
least 3 months in advance.

Organizations we regularly support include: 

Giving Back


